



# **Lancaster University Archery Club**

## **Executive Committee Meeting Minutes**

Date-7<sup>th</sup> June 2021

Time – 7:45pm

**Type of Meeting:** Week 28

**Chair:** Alex Gaffney

**Location:** Discord

**Invitees:** Jesse Phillips (JP), Sean Maclver (SM), Charlotte Brocksom (CB), Killian Higgins (KH), Alex Gaffney (AG), Laura Zmudzinska (LZ), Rathusan Nesarasan (RN)

**Members Present:** Jesse Phillips, Sean Maclver, Charlotte Brocksom, Killian Higgins, Alex Gaffney, Laura Zmudzinska, Rathusan Nesarasan

---

### **Agenda:**

- Officer reports
- Outside lock
- Reaffiliation
- AOB

### **Motion:**

#### **Officer reports**

- AG - Sorted out reaffiliation.
- JP – training – had a few comps – now have a Bucs team – had Vlada in a couple of times – need to think about – coaching for coaches didn't happen – use the team trial at the beginning of next year to run that – might ask Morecambe Bay archers for help.
- SM – wrote a draft budget – need to know the comps and coaching predicted for next year – and equipment – LUSU might not give a budget for equipment.
- RN – planning to do a quiz sometime soon – and D&D social – looking to have the D&D on the 19<sup>th</sup> – do a facebook post and ask Rosie.

#### **Outside lock**

- AG bought a new lock for the shed.

#### **Reaffiliation**

- Everyone now has access.
- Development plan and budget need to be made and added.
- Budget – how far along are we – need to check the bosses in storage – email to arrange a date to check them.



- Bank Account – Done now
- AG will do the Union Cloud section
- Everyone now needs to do the individual training.

***Meeting adjourned – 8:50pm***